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Abstract
Reply to the liaison from Wireless Broadband Alliance regarding their Carrier Wi-Fi project. Also see 11-14-0434r0.



To: WBA c/o nigel.bird@orange.com
Subject: WBA Carrier Wi-Fi
Date: 2014-05-16
Dear Nigel,
We would like to thank the Wireless Broadband Alliance (WBA) for their liaison letter that we received on 19th March 2014, including an attached first version of the Wi-Fi Carrier Guidelines document.
[bookmark: _GoBack]IEEE 802.11 has reviewed the guidelines document and has no feedback.
We look forward to future versions of this document and continued co-operation.
Sincerely,
Adrian Stephens
IEEE 802.11 Working Group Chair
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